
 

 

 
September 16, 2015 

Via Web Filing 
 

 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: ACN Communication Services, Inc. 
 Notice of Change of Name to ACN Communication Services, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Please accept this letter, submitted on behalf of ACN Communication Services, Inc. (“ACN” or 
“Company”) as notification to the Commission of a change in Company name to ACN Communication 
Services, LLC. ACN is registered as a telecommunications company with classification as a competitive 
telecommunications within the state of Washington. 
 
On July 24, 2015, ACN Communication Services, Inc., a Michigan corporation, underwent a statutory 
conversion to become ACN Communication Services, LLC, a Michigan limited liability company. The 
conversion of the Company to a limited liability company was merely a change in its corporate form 
accomplished through the filing of a Certificate of Conversion in Michigan and did not entail any merger 
or other transactions interrupting the existence of the Company. Enclosed is a copy the Amended 
Certificate of Authority filed with the Washington Secretary of State.  
 
The change in corporate form will have no customer impact, as the name reflected in all customer 
communications (bills, notices, customer service, etc.) will remain “ACN Communication Services.” 
Therefore, customer notice was not required. However, a bill message notice is being provided to 
customers stating: “’ACN Communication Services, Inc.’ has converted to a limited liability company 
and its name is now ‘ACN Communication Services, LLC’. This change will be processed by the 
appropriate authority(ies) in your state, but it will not affect your service or rates, including any of your 
rights or obligations.” 
 
The Company respectfully requests the Commission to change the Company’s name in Commission 
records to ACN Communication Services, LLC. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to ACN Communication Services, LLC 
 
cc: Legal Department - ACN Comm Serv 
file: ACN Comm Serv - Washington 
tms: WAx1501 
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